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Year 5 and 6 Kwik Cricket Festival – Tuesday 4th July, Wellington College 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have been invited to take part in the above festival. Your child has been chosen to take part in one of the teams.  

 

We will be meeting at the venue at 9.30am so the children will need to bring a packed lunch with them. 

Unfortunately, we are unable to transport children to and from the competition. Please contact the school if you 

have any difficulties with dropping off or collecting your child directly to and from the venue. How far the children 

get in the competition will impact the time we finish. The event is scheduled to conclude at 3.30, but this could be as 

late as 4.30. Should we proceed further a text will be sent. 

 

Children will require: 

 Trainers, 

 Competition Kit (provided) 

 A warm jacket or tracksuit top plus a waterproof jacket (weather permitting) 

 A snack and plenty of drink, as well as their lunch. 

 Suntan lotion and a hat. 
 

You are most welcome to come along to support the team. Please note that this year the event is taking place in 

Derby Field (see over for parking instructions from the organiser).  

 

Please fill in the online form via the link below by Friday 30th June. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/zruimzYKyu 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Davis 
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Car parking instruction from the organisers. 

 

1. If the weather holds and there is little rain between now and the Festival all car parking will be around the edge of 

Derby Field. Access will be via the gate in the access road to Crowthorne Station off Dukes Ride. Drivers are 

requested to park where they are directed please and to keep as close to the edge of the field as possible. The 

entrance is reasonably narrow so care should be taking when entering and leaving the field. 
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indicate as if going into 

station. Entrance is right on 

the corner 

Entrance 

Station 


